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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Simplification of RDA 2.7-2.10 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision. CILIP agrees with the proposal. 
 
Re specific questions: 
 
In section 2.3: '  Do we need all this guidance?'  – no 
   'Would alternative approaches be easier …?  - yes 
 

In section 7:   Q1 – Scenario B 
            Q2 – a, the entities option (Place and Timespan) 
   Q3 – Agree with ALA position, production is distinct     
        Q4 – yes  
   Q5 – yes  
   Q6 – doubtful 
	
  


